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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Nov. 2010
Thurs., Nov. 11th • Veterans Day, Please Remember and Thank those who have Served our Country in 
our Armed Forces.  
Fri. Nov. 12th • UUP Contract Team membership meeting, at Noon, SAC Ballroom B (RSVP to 
www.uupsbu.org)
Mon. Nov. 15th • Affirmative Action Workshop., It's Meaning & Implications,  at Noon, SAC rm 304 
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Nov. 16th • Chapter Executive Board mtg.,  at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to Corinne at 
2-6570)
Weds. Nov. 17th • Health & Safety Workshop, The Importance of Meditation at Noon, Wang Center rm. 
301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Nov. 18th • VP Professionals & Membership Development Officer Workshop, Making the Most of 
Transition at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Nov. 25th •  Happy Thanksgiving

The UUP Office has moved to The New Library Location 
Your chapter office has now officially moved into it's new location on the 5th floor of the Melville Library in 
Suite S-5415 right next 
to the Client Support suite.  Our telephone number remains the same at 631-632-6570, but the zip code 
has changed to 3388.  
Many thanks to Yumi,  Keri from campus planning, design & construction, Corinne & Artie and myself 
(Charlie) for coordinating 
the office move, as well as UUP Central's support.  It looks great, and is designed to serve all our 
members needs.  Please stop in and say hello.

The UUP Contract Team WANTS Your Suggestions 
With your UUP contract ending next July, the team is coming to campus.  In an effort to hear from all our 
members, they have set up 



a survey that you can fill out with your ideas to improve our next 4 year contract.  Please take the time to 
fill out and send it in by 
visiting your UUP chapter website at http://www.uupsbu.org/ and clicking on the MEMBERSHIP SURVEY 
FORM  on the Home Page.  
The chapter President Artie & two Vice Presidents Dan & Charlie will be compiling a report to present to 
the UUP contract team in an Albany 
meeting in December.  Please help us help you by giving the team your suggestions and if possible, 
examples in areas you feel need change.  Thank you!

Visit UUP's Website for the "Organizing Your Vital Records" booklet 
A new booklet, "Organizing Your Vital Records", is now available on the UUP website at 
http://www.uupinfo.org/reports/OrganizingYourVitalRecords.pdf. 
The booklet is designed to be an organizational tool that helps give you a view of your vital information, 
and some measure of peace of mind for you 
and those you hold dear. Submitted by Ken Holman from UUP Central.
 

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. UUP Office at 104 Old Chemistry   
Bldg. Zip = 3475 • 632-6570 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor


